
 

 

5th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Beaumanor Hall World War Two Trip 

This term in Year 6 we will be learning all about World War Two. As part of this we would like to give 

the children the opportunity to experience a day in the life of a wartime evacuee. We will be visiting 

Beaumanor Hall and experiencing what life was like for children during the war. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 18th September 2024 and will be within normal school hours. 

Children are invited to come dressed as evacuees. On the bottom of this letter is some guidance as to 

what children in wartime Britain would have worn. They will also need sturdy shoes and a waterproof 

coat. This is not a compulsory part of the trip, but we will be encouraging the children to join in as it 

will enhance their experience. Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. 

The cost of the trip will be £13.90, which includes the bus, the visit to Beaumanor Hall and all the 

activities on the day. If your child receives free school meals or has previously had free school meals, 

please contact the office if you need assistance with this. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

Kind regards 

Mr Wilson, Mrs Clark & Mr Clark 

 

      

    


